Sky Valley Property Owners Association general meeting minutes 7-19-23

President Grace Guess started the meeting at 3:06 pm proclaiming the July 3 celebrations best
ever. Appreciation was given to Pancake Breakfast leader Luke Fogarty and his volunteers for
feeding over 400. Appreciation also to Rick Rahn for his truck and the Curtis couple riding on
the tool box.

Garden Club President Joy Akin invited all to their 7/26 art show and 7/27 flower arranging
event.

Resident Watch Program forms for emergency contacts will be available thanks to Ed Steil,
Barbara Kobacker and the Police Chief.

Grace still has directories available. Diana Maus was present to accept Sid Weber basket raffle
tickets. The next POA meeting is August 16.

Mayor Hollie Steil was introduced by Don Germano. She provided her annual state of the city.
She highlighted the new City Hall, new vehicles, culvert and road repairs, recent real estate and
pickleball changes. TSPLAT funded much of this so the budget has no mileage change.
Ordinances are being developed for financial policies, hotel/motels, Short Term Rentals, outside
worker damages ie to roads. Water pumps for emergencies were purchased, plans are for
better pressure valves, telegraphic monitoring and digital maps. Accolades to our public works
employees.

Bill Oliver summarized the Mayoral Advisory Committees consideration of sewer system options
and EV charge station installations.

The city is considering STR internet management, requesting more mail boxes, encouraging GA
power light poles and cameras on Evergreen exit, WI-FI cameras at mailboxes and pavilion.

Slides from the presentation are available on the city website. Questions and suggestions are
appreciated, Meeting was adjourned at 4:05 pm.

Pam Henderson, Secretary



